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We have been far around, not physically but in cyber 
space, to find a suitable venue for the Ninth 
International LCJE Conference: Malta, Turkey, Poland, 
New York, even Joseph Rabinowitz’ hometown of 
Kishinev have been considered. Especially the latter 
option tempted me personally; but when price and 
logistics were considered, Kishinev was, unfortunately, 
no longer a possibility. 
We have landed a little north of London, UK, at High 
Leigh Conference Centre. It is located in Hoddesdon, 
Hertfordshire, and is easily accessible, whether it is 
from the centre of London or from the different London 
airports. The train journey from London takes about an hour. 
High Leigh opened as a Christian conference centre in 
1921 and has all the conference facilities that we need 
at an LCJE international conference. 
The price for attendance at the conference is 
comparable to the latest conference at Lake Balaton, 
Hungary, 2007 – when allowance is made for the usual 
rise in prices in the course of four years. 
High Leigh is a place with atmosphere, and it is far 
from the first time Jewish evangelism has been in focus 
in these old buildings. Through the years CMJ, Church's 
Ministry among Jewish People, which is an agency 
member of LCJE, has held “Summer Schools” in the old 
buildings. I wonder if there will be some high-lights from 
these – in 2011 at High Leigh. 
The conference will take place August 7-12, 2011. 
More information will be given later. 
For information about the conference venue, google 
High Leigh. 
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